
From: Jonathan R. Earle
Sent: Tuesday, May 29, 2018 4:15 PM
To: Amanda L. Lessard; dwight.anderson@stantec.com
Cc: bhansen@rsu14.org
Subject: 18-15 - RSU 14 Gravel Parking Lot Comments

To all,

Below are my comments regarding the RSU 14 gravel parking lot project. Please let me know if you have
any questions.

1. Will you be providing us a copy of the DEP permit that address stormwater quantity and quality
for the parking expansion?

2. Provide a maintenance plan for the underdrained soil filter.
3. The paved connection from the existing parking lot to the proposed gravel lot appears to drain

away from the soil filter. Is this additional runoff addressed in DEP permit both for quality and
quantity?

Jon
___________________________
Jon Earle, PE
Town Engineer
Town of Windham

Office: (207) 894-5900, ext. 6124
Cell: (207) 212-1802
www.windhammaine.us


